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Marco Island Offers Live Remote Video Inspections for Occupied Dwellings 

 

As part of Marco Island’s ongoing effort to limit the spread of COVID-19, the Building Services 
division is launching a program to conduct live remote video building inspections beginning on 
Monday April 20, 2020.  The Remote Inspection Program allows a customer to schedule a time to 
connect with one of the City’s inspectors through either Skype, FaceTime, or Duo for the 
inspection.  The inspectors will remotely view the job site using a webcam controlled by the 
owner or contractor who will point the camera at pertinent parts of the installation.   This limits 
exposure for our residents, contractors, their employees, and the City inspectors.  Currently, the 
City is only offering this program for inspection of occupied dwellings or structures for the 
following inspection types: building, plumbing, mechanical, electrical, and fire.  This is a 
temporary service offered in order to prevent exposure to COVID-19.  Please click on the 
following link for further details and instructions: 
https://www.cityofmarcoisland.com/building/page/live-remote-video-inspections-occupied-
dwellings.  
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